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Southside A’s  

2016 Board of Directors* 
 

Officers: 

Director: Jim Wingo*     404-683-7344 

nosomi2@gmail.com   

Vice-Director: Pat Tyler*    706-594-4610 

pat@patpamtyler.com  

Rec. Secretary/ Corr. Secretary:  

            Kathy Huey*     770-328-4228 

                    kkhuey@gmail.com 

Treasurer:     Cheryl Simpson*    770-463-5833 

simp94@bellsouth.net 

Standing Board Positions: 

Past Dir./Advisor:  Jason Carne* 

28modela@att.net 

Newsletter:           Gwyneth Shotwell* 
                              (Mike Shotwell, unpaid consultant)  

Member-at-large: 

Tom Romine* 

Committee Chairpersons: 

Tech Chair:            Tom Romine 

Membership:      Jim Johnston 

Activities Director: Dick Carne 

Mileage keeper:               Pat Tyler 

Website Team:  

     Webmaster: Pat Tyler 

     Art Direction: Mike Shotwell 

Visit our website! 
 

Southsideas.com  

 

 

  2018 Southside A’s Club Events  

 

May 12 Car Games, Chattahoochee Bend State 
Park, Newnan 

May 18-19 Sand Mtn. Tour – Central Alabama 
Club 

May 26 Tech Meet – Alignment – at the home 
of Tom Romine. 9:30 AM 

May 28 Memorial Day Parade, Senoia 

June 2 Summer Social at Besch’s 

July TBD Kennesaw Mountain – Barnsley 
Gardens 

August TBD Georgia Infantry Museum, Columbus 

Aug. 31-Sept. 3 Rabun Gap Mountain Tour 

October TBD Swan House Tour & Brookhaven 
Country Club 

October 17-20 Sweet Home Alabama Tour 
w/Central Alabama club 

November TBD Annual Business Meeting 
 

2018 Events of Interest   
 

May 3-5 Southeastern Touring Group Spring 
Tour to Low Country Tour, SC 

May 17-20 Social Security Run 

June 24-July 1 MARC Nat’l Meet, Branson, OH 

June 24-29 MAFCA Nat’l Convention, 
Sparks/Reno, NV 

Sept. 29-30 Atlanta Concours d’Elegance, 
Chateau Elan. 
Saturday show is for clubs and 
individual collectors. 

December TBD Christmas Open House – Bentley’s, 
Maysville 

 

 

Editor’s Note:    

Enjoy reading about recent tours, in case you missed one, 

and be sure to mark your calendars for upcoming events 

noted within. 

We have all the info, and registration form, for Central 

Alabama’s Sand Mountain Tour, which is set for May 18-

19. 

And don’t forget the Tech Meet on May  26 at 9:30 at 

Tom Romine’s home. The topic is “Alignment.” 

HAPPY MOTHER’S DAY, MAY 13TH! 

--Gwyneth  

mailto:nosomi2
mailto:pat@patpamtyler.com
mailto:kkhuey@gmail.com
mailto:simp94@bellsouth.net
mailto:Simpson.tractorworks@yahoo.com
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Notes from Our Director 

Well our year is off to a good start and we may have the best touring season in our club’s history this year. 

Tom Miller and I visited the MARC National Membership meeting in April in Newark, Ohio. After 

listening to the leadership discuss our upcoming National Meeting in Branson, I am excited about it. I 

would encourage each of you to check out their website and consider joining in the fun. There will also 

be a National Tour in Elkin, WV, in September that should prove to be spectacular in Fall foliage and 

other exceptional outings. The rest of this month and next are packed with opportunities to get your cars 

out. We plan to have Car Games on May 12th, look for details in this issue of your newsletter. We also 

plan to have the Memorial Day parade in Senoia again this year, please plan to come out to remember 

those that gave their all.  

 

Your planning committee will have a meeting in May to firm up and plan out the balance of our year. 

Please stand by for some interesting outings. We will likely have another mystery tour soon so keep an 

eye out for this announcement. And don’t forget our Thursday night ice cream gatherings at Culver’s. Our 

first turnout was terrific and enjoyed by all. Get those cars ready, we’re going to have some fun! 

See you soon down the road,         

      -Jim 
   

 

 HERE YE, HERE YE!  

 

 

 

 

Happy Birthday!  Happy  Anniversary!  

  
2nd   - Lori Hobbs 22nd  –  Harry & Penny Saunders 
3rd  -  Tom Miller 28th  -  Ray & Lois Crisp 
7th  -   Jerry Watkins  
7th  -   Jimmy Parks  
9th  -  Barbara Searock  
14th – Kathy Kelly-Huey  
20th – Fred Huey  
20th -  Penny Saunders  
24th -  Eugene Willingham  
  

 

WELCOME! 

David & Donna Hadden 

of Buford, GA 

and 

John & Ruth DeBroux 

of Stockbridge, GA 
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 Southside A’s CAR GAMES!—Sponsored by Mike’s-A-fordable 

Saturday, May 12, 2018 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Our May Tour will be to Chattahoochee Bend State Park, Georgia’s newest and one of the largest at nearly 

3000 acres. It is located in northwestern Coweta County and boasts over five miles of river frontage on the 

Chattahoochee River.  

  

When: May 12—Mark your calendar! 9:30 AM until 3:00 PM or so. 

 

Departure: We plan to depart from the Little Giant Farmer’s Market, 487 Jackson St, Newnan. Arrive by 9:30 

AM for some tire kicking and parking lot socializing with departure promptly at 10AM. We will have written 

directions for the trip.  

 

Mileage: Round trip will be about 50 miles, mostly on Georgia and Coweta County secondary roads.  

 

Destination: Chattahoochee Bend State Park,  425 Bob White Way, Newnan, GA 

 

What to Bring: Your car, $5 cash, and a box lunch and beverages for you and your passenger(s). We have 

reserved a picnic pavilion so we can lunch together.   

 

Who: The $5 cash is for the park pass and is per car. You may want to bring family or guests. It is a beautiful 

setting and you could probably use a cheering section.  

 

The Competition:  We have prepared 4 games designed to test the skill (and luck) of the driver and/or co-

pilot.  Mike’s-A-fordable has provided gift certificates as prizes.  We will have one final  drawing for ladies 

only.  Remember, Mother’s Day is May 13. 
 

RSVP so we know to look for you at Little Giant (and direct any questions) to Tom Miller: 

tc_bmiller@yahoo.com, 770-502-8131.  

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:tc_bmiller@yahoo.com
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Sign up at perfectpotluck.com to choose what to bring.  

The password is 5147. SSA’s will provide hamburgers, 

hotdogs, buns, paper products, and drinks. 

RSVPs are appreciated. For directions, questions & to RSVP 

call: 678 478-4136 (Ray’s Cell) or email: 

besch105@comcast.net 
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Highlights of March Board Mtg. 

April 20, 2018, Partners Pizza, Braelin 

Village, Peachtree City 

Meeting called to order by Jim Wingo. Previous 

minutes accepted. 

Board members present: Jim Wingo, Cheryl 

Simpson, Pat Tyler, Gwyneth Shotwell, Kathy 

Kelly Huey. 

Also attending:  Ray Besch, Mike Shotwell, 

Fred Huey, Tom & Betty Miller 

Treasurer's Report by Cheryl Simpson – See 

box below. 

Membership:  Two new members have been 

accepted to the club.  (See notice, page 3)  She 

also reported that the last couple of members who 

have not paid dues are being checked on by Jim. 

Newsletter Editor: Gwyneth Shotwell shared 

that Chuck Johnson is a new advertiser, making 

beautiful wooden shift knobs. Two have been 

donated as door prizes. Decision made to save 

those for the annual meeting at the end of the year 

Technical Chair – Jim Wingo reporting for Tom 

Romine. Tech Meet, May 26th at Romine’s; 

subject: alignment.  

Tours:  

Planning session May 11, at 2 pm at Dick Carne’s 

home. 

May 12 Car Games. Tom & Betty Miller 

planning. (see info on page 4)  

 

 

 

 

 

May 28 Memorial Day parade in Senoia;Jim 

Johnston planning. 

June 2 Membership picnic – Besch’s planning, at 

their home. 

Aug. 31-Sept. 3 Labor Day weekend – Rabun Gap 

tour, Shotwells planning. Hotel secured. 

Live Oak Model A club has proposed that 4 clubs 

come together in Macon for International Model A 

day, Sept. 22. This will be discussed at the 

Planning Meeting. 

Pat Tyler commented that we need to do more 

Mystery Tours, based on success of the first one.  

New Business:  Succession planning needs to 

begin. 

Visit Barbara Kitchens – Kathy Kelly Huey to 

reach out for planning.  

Old Business: Director’s Tour still under 

discussion. 

Next meeting – May 25, 12 Noon, at Partner’s 

Braelinn in Peachtree City. 

--- Kathy Kelly Huey,  

    Recording/Corresponding Secretary 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Treasurer’s Report 
 

Balance as of February28, 2018: $3,298.81 

Deposits: Dues $60.00 

Expenses:  $0.00 

Balance as of March 31, 2018: $3,358.81 
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AVONDALE EASTER PARADE 

Sunday, April 1, 2018 

Several members of the Southside A’s took part in the annual Avondale Easter Parade on April 1st.  The 

weather couldn’t have been better for socializing at the gathering spot, followed by a leisurely pace 

through the neighborhood filled with spring flowers, and spectators of all ages.  We all enjoyed tossing 

candy to the little ones along the way. 

 

 

 

There were approximately 65 vintage cars, 

according to the organizers, who provided light 

refreshments as we gathered around a green space 

at the end of the parade.  And we even got to see 

Bud Shelton who brought his Woody for the occasion.  

Southside A’s (and assorted grandchildren): Mike & Gwyneth Shotwell; Jim Wingo, with daughter, 

Kimmie and boyfriend Sun; Dick Carne with Pam, Cynthia, Eric and kids; Mark & Marilyn Corley; Walt 

& Jenny Smith; Bud Shelton.  

 

 

 

ICE CREAM NIGHTS! 

THURSDAYS AT CULVERS, NEWNAN 

7:00 PM, earlier if you’d like 

dinner….delish! 
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MONASTERY of the HOLY SPIRIT TOUR: 

Saturday, April 21, 2018 

Kathy Huey put together a wonderful drive and tour on Saturday, April 21. Ten Model A’s departed 

Peachtree City for a drive that took us east of Atlanta, to Conyers, site of the Monastery of the Holy Spirit, 

where we were met by additional Southside A members. 

Our tour began with an introduction from one of the 

28 monks residing at the monastery who gave us a 

brief history of this contemplative place that was 

established in 1944. Derived from an order of 

French Cistercians who founded the first “New 

World” abbey in Kentucky in 1851, this daughter 

abbey sits on what was at the time wilderness area 

in rural Georgia.  Today the monks run an active 

bakery which turns out popular fudge and 

fruitcakes, and the art of bonsai is on display both 

in a preservation “outdoor museum” and by selling 

multiple varieties in their garden shop.  

The church itself is a marvel of Gothic style, and is 

utilized several times a day for daily prayers. Some 

in our group took the opportunity to visit the church 

during one of these periods.  But walking inside is 

awe inspiring at any time of day.  

The Visitor’s Center provides a wonderful film that 

tells the history as well as daily life of the 

monastery, with interviews with several of the 

monks.  It gives you a sense of these men as real 

people, called to a particular way of life, separated 

in many ways, but still ordinary men living 

dedicated lives. The history of monasteries from the 

7th century is also well displayed, featuring among 

many interesting things, the fact that many innovations 

in the areas of land reclamation, engineering, 

agriculture, technology, education and economics was 

the direct result of the Cistercian monks, followers of 

Benedict, following the call to simplicity and self-

sufficiency.  

Regardless of your religious persuasion, I 

highly recommend visiting this unique 

place in our own backyard; its richness of 

history, and many additional and surprising 

features, are well worth learning about, 

amid a beautiful and peaceful setting. 
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Monthly Member Photos: This month we begin a new feature that will showcase our wonderful 

members and their cars!  (And don’t worry if you don’t own a Model A . . . we’ll feature you as well)   

  

Walt and Jenny Smith: 

(From Walt): My mother 

always loved antiques, and 

being a guy, I transferred that 

love over to the things that 

interested me- cars and 

airplanes. My first car 

which I acquired in 1972, 

was a 1946 ford 2 door, 

which I got running but never 

restored. I did restore a basket 

case 1940 Piper Cub while in 

high school which I still own 

and fly. For the past twenty 

five years, Jenny and I cannot 

remember a time when there 

was never a car in some state of disassembly in the 

garage. The car in the picture is a 1930 Deluxe Delivery. 

Jenny and I began looking for a closed touring car after we 

nearly froze on the fall tour of the Natchez Trace in our 

1930 roadster.  That tour is still our favorite. Jenny and I are 

history buffs, and the tour of the Joe Wheeler home was a 

real highlight. We love the wonderful people we have met, 

the fun places we go, and the smiles on all the people we 

pass by. We have only been touring for two years, but we 

have been bitten hard by the tour bug! 

 
Ray Besch recently shared his Model A 
at Rotary Community Core, one of five 

such facilities across the country helping 
adults with challenges. 

Thank you, Ray, for being a great 
ambassador. 
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The Tech 

Corner 
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MARC Membership Meet 
By Jim Wingo 

 

 Tom Miller and Jim Wingo traveled modern to the MARC National Membership meet in Newark, Ohio. 

Naturally, one of their first outings was to the local ice cream 

manufacturer. (Editor’s note: and in between tastes of ice cream, they 

were learning the intricacies of the process, including the historical 

industry of ice harvesting, which made ice cream available to the masses 

by the mid-18th century.)  

 

They attended the membership meeting and 

learned that our national club is not growing. 

Thus, there is a big push to get more young 

people involved in the hobby. They attended 

seminars on aligning front ends and restoring 

shocks that were very informative.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 Newark Courthouse 

1930s Theater & Box Office - The Midland 
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You are invited to attend the 

Central Alabama’s Sand 

Mountain Tour May 18-19, 

2018. The tour will be filled 

with a lot of activities of fun & 

excitement including kicking 

tires with fellow Model Aer’s 

and doing some great site 

seeing and mountain touring. The base of operations for the Sand 

Mountain tour will be “The Stable” 191 Thornton Lake Road, 

Gadsden, AL 35903, a music park located 4.5 miles east of Hokes Bluff just off Co. Rd 71. 

FRIDAY MAY 18: After arrival and check in the evening (6p.m,.) there will be a welcome country meal at 

the Stable catered from Beans & Greens, Farm raised Catfish, Chicken Fingers, Baked Beans, Coleslaw, Mac 

& Cheese, Cornbread, Hushpuppies, Cobbler & Pudding Cake, Tea and most likely there is going to be a little 

music. An escort service back to the motel after the event will be provided for those who are unsure of the 

backroads after dark.  

SATURDAY MAY 19: In the morning we’re off traveling back roads to Cherokee Rock Village Park ($5.00 

per car, pay as you enter). The "village” near the town of Leesburg, dominates a high ridge, affording 

spectacular panoramic views of Weiss Lake in the valley below. The cliffs provided a living area for early 

Native Americans. On weekends, climbers from Alabama and neighboring Tennessee and Georgia dominate 

the vertical rock walls. After our visit at Cherokee Rock Village we’re off to Fort Payne, AL. for lunch at the 

Western Sizzlin. After lunch we will saddle up in that “ole” Model “A” Ford and head to the Depot Museum 

and a visit the Cotton Mill Antique shops. After the antique shops we will head back up the mountain for some 

great mountain top touring on roads made for Model A’s. The day will end at the Stables with a hamburger, & 

hot dog cookout, and most likely a little music. An escort service back to the motel after the event will be 

provided for those who are unsure of the backroads after dark.  

SUNDAY: Checkout and depart for home 

DIRECTIONS TO THE MOTEL: Coming from the South on Hwy. 59 use exit 182 onto 759, take Exit 4B 

(411 N) to Centre, Coming from the North on Hwy 59 take the exit 205, (Collinsville), left on Hwy. 68 into 

Collinsville, at stop light turn right, follow Hwy 68 to next stoplight, turn left on 68 towards Leesburg, at the 

2nd stoplight in Leesburg turn left on Hwy. 411, Days Inn will be approx. 4 miles on the right. Someone will 

be at the Motel with a packet with directions to The Stable. Registration form enclosed, please return NLT 

May 8, 2018. 

MOTEL: Make your reservations with the Days Inn, phone (256) 927-1090, 1585 W Main, Centre Al. 35960 

Hwy. 411 N out of Gadsden. Tell them you are with the Central Alabama Model “A” Ford club, the tour rate 

is $68 a night including tax Single or Double for Friday & Saturday night. Tow vehicle parking is available 

across the street at the old K-Mart. The Days Inn is a 14 mile backroad drive to The Stable. NOTE: All motels 

in the Gadsden area have been reserved for a fishing tournament. 

CAMPING: For those with campers who would like to camp for the weekend, sites are available at the Stables, 

Music Park. Let Dan Nelson know you are coming with a camper for details: (256) 490-4360  

Fire up Henry’s Finest and join us at Sand Mountain. Registration form attached, if you need additional 

information: contact Dan Nelson (256) 490-4360, Email: danelson418@gmail.com or Paul M Majerick (334) 

312-3029 email paulmajerick@aol.com   REGISTRATION FORM, NEXT PAGE…. 

mailto:danelson418@gmail.com
mailto:paulmajerick@aol.com
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13TH ANNUAL SENOIA MEMORIAL DAY PARADE 

MONDAY, MAY 28, 2018 
 

CHECK IN: 11:00 am to 1:30 pm.  PARADE STARTS AT 2:00. 

LOCATION:  Plyant St. Enter off Hwy 16 to Plyant St. by the Library/Lake.   

ROUTE:   Same as last year. Parade will proceed up Main St., turn 

RIGHT on Johnson St, RIGHT on Bridge St, RIGHT on Travis St.  Police 

officers will direct us at the end, as we will need to wait to “exit” the 

area until the full length of the parade has made its way to Main St. 

WEAR SOMETHING RED-WHITE- AND BLUE!  Bring your lunch or 

head up into town to try one of the many food vendors.  There will also 

be musical groups and other entertainment going on before the parade 

starts. 

SEE YOU THERE! 

 

 

MAFFI News 

 Order your bricks today! 

Dear Model A Friends and Supporters of the Museum,  

We will be ordering bricks at the end of May for installation at the museum before 2018 

Model A Day.  If you have been thinking about ordering a brick 'In Memory' or 'In Honor' of someone near and dear to 

you, or if your club/region doesn't have a brick at the museum with its name on it, now would be a great time to do 

it.  Each brick is $150 and the form can be found at www.maffi.org.  Our website has changed and the brick order 

form can be found under the tab “Store”.  

Don't forget to send the check and form to our new address: 

MAFFI 

P O Box 28 

Peotone, IL  60468-0028 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 

As always, we appreciate your continued support. 

Marsha Quesnel, MAFFI Trustee    clubcontact@maffi.org 

 

 

 

 

http://www.maffi.org/
mailto:clubcontact@maffi.org
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2018 National Events 

MARC National Meet 

Branson, MO 
June 24-July 1, 2018 

The 2018 National Meet will be in wonderful Branson, MO, and 

include such events as a dinner cruise on the Branson Belle Riverboat, 

Grand Tour to Silver Dollar City, Scenic RR tour into Arkansas, and 

more. 

For more info, visit the MARC website: modelarestorers.org 

 

 

 

MAFCA National Meet 

Reno-Sparks, NV 
June 24-29, 2018  ddd 

Hosted by the Northern California Regional Group 

For more information and Early Bird registration, visit: 

http://ncrgmafca.com/2018MAFCAConvention/2018index.html 

 

 

 

MARC NATIONAL TOUR 

ELKINS, WEST VIRGINIA 

September 17-20,2018 

Bring your Model A and family to this historic town in north 

central West Virginia, filled with history, charm and beautiful 

countryside. Come make your “Mountain Memories” here with 

your other family in “Almost Heaven,” “Wild and Wonderful,”  

       Elkins, West Virginia. 

       Don (304) 516-1834 or Jim (304) 290-2930 

 

MAFCA NATIONAL  

AWARDS BANQUET 

Tucson, AZ 

November 27 – December 1, 2018 

Join us as we close out the year with our annual Awards Banquet 

in beautiful Tucson, AZ.    Watch for further details. 

mailto:modelarestorers@sbcglobal.net
http://ncrgmafca.com/2018MAFCAConvention/2018index.html
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Items For Sale
        

  WANTED:  Need a restorable 1928-29 Model A 

Ford Roadster Pickup or major body parts such as 

cab. Any help appreciated.  

  Tom Gormley  -   203-405-1893 

t27sedan@aol.com 

Member of Model A Restorers Club of America.   
 

    FOR SALE: 1931 Slant Windshield Town Sedan. 

“B” engine with Riley Overhead Valve Head; Carter 

downdraft carb; exhaust header; engine develops 

around 110 HP. 1939 Ford transmission; Borg 

Warner O/D. Also has trailer hitch, 2 speedometers, 

and much more. Inquire for full list.  

Black on Black, all steel car. $29,500. 

 Contact: Gerald Grizzard, 256-310-6463, 

Gfireman52@aol.com 

FOR SALE: 1931 Model A Deluxe Tudor. All 

original, black on black. 

Good condition with extra parts. 

Bought from Roy Frost. Asking $14,000 

 

 

 

 

 

Call Doug 256-237-5802 

FOR SALE:  A 1930 Model A Ford Coupe 

with rumble seat.  This car belonged to my 

brother who passed away last month.  The car 

is in my possession as he left no 

wife/children.  The car is running, has 

hydraulic brakes.  Glass/interior is in good 

condition and paint is in fair condition.  Car is 

also a 12 volt system.  Please call for more 

info.  Pictures can be provided upon 

request.  Asking $10,000. 

Larry Pettis, 229-344-3413. 

   

 

FOR SALE:  THE RESTORER MAGAZINE 179 

issues, 1975-2013. All years are not complete, but 

all copies are in “as new” condition. $500.00 for all, 

or I may consider discussing other sales. 

Contact Jim Langley at  jrpdl57@gmail.com or call 

(706) 289-6014, Phenix City, AL 

     FOR SALE: 1931 S/W Town Sedan. Nice paint; 

cranks and runs well. Interior okay, but not show 

quality. In Oxford, AL. Asking $15,000. 

Contact: Gerald Grizzard, 256-310-6463, 

Gfireman52@aol.com 

 

FOR SALE:  1930 Georgia License Plates.  

Unrestored and Restored. Singles, pairs, and 

sequentially numbered plates available. Email Jim 

Hunter at  ytguy@aol.com or call (770) 710-2153 

FOR SALE: 1931 Deluxe Model A Roadster. 

Indented firewall.  Runs and drives.  Asking 

$12,500. Contact: Gary Doner – 

gdoner4822@comcast.net or 239-860-2726. 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:t27sedan@aol.com
mailto:Gfireman52@aol.com
mailto:jrpdl57@gmail.com
mailto:Gfireman52@aol.com
mailto:ytguy@aol.com
mailto:gdoner4822@comcast.net
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Club Items 

Shirts and Hats 
We have Vendors that supply embroidery for 

hats and shirts.  If you are interested contact 

Eugene Willingham @ 770-253-6518 or        

eewill@numail.org         

 

 

 

 

Name Tags  are available by contacting  

Teri  Besch at 770-487-9215 

 or  besch105@comcast.net 

Club Banners:  We have designed a Club 

Banner to display on your car when touring 

or just to hang in your shop.   Call Jim 

Johnston @ (678) 423-4344 or 

jamesrj@charter.net 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Remember:  There is almost no limit to what you 

can have embroidered.  Use your imagination, 

talk to Eugene and see what you can come up 

with. 

mailto:eewill@numail.orgt
mailto:besch105@comcast.net
mailto:jamesrj@charter.net
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                 Invitation to join Model “A” Restorers Club 
(Membership in Southside A’s requires membership in MARC, as well.) 

MODEL “A” RESTORERS CLUB 
6721 Merriman 

Garden City MI 48135 

(734) 427-9050 office 

(734) 427-9054 fax 

modelarestorers@sbcglobal.net 

Membership Application 

2015 Dues- New or Renewals 
 ( ) US Membership $45.00 ( ) US & Canada Air Mail $55.00 ( ) International $61.00 

 

IMPORTANT: Make checks payable to Model “A” Restorers Club (M.A.R.C.) 

 

All Memberships from outside the U.S. are to be remitted by International Money Orders in U.S. Funds 

(drawn on U.S. Bank) or credit card. And a personal check drawn on U.S. bank (U.S. funds must stamped on 

check.) 

 

CREDIT CARD INFORMATION: 
(  ) Visa (  ) Master Charge or (  ) Discover Credit Card ( ) American Express 

#______________________________________ 

 
EXP Date_____             CVV2 Code #_________             Phone # ____________________________ 

(Last 3 numbers on back of Credit Card) 

 

Membership #___________________ E-mail________________________ 

Name: __________________________________________________ 

Address: ________________________________________________ 

City: ______________________ State: ___________ Zip: _________ 

I give permission to publish my phone number in the future MARC Membership Rosters: 
(  ) Yes (  ) No     Phone: _________________________ 

I give permission to publish my email in the future MARC Membership Rosters: 
(  ) Yes (  ) No     Email: _________________________ 

 
With your membership you will receive a club membership I.D. card and the Model “A” News, our BI-monthly 

club magazine. In addition, each member is entitled to a free 40 word classified ad in each issue of our 

international publication, the Model “A” News  

(A good source of parts and information you may need for your car). 

 

 

Model A Restorers Club Purpose: 

The purpose of the Model “A” Restorer’s Club is to encourage its members to acquire, preserve, restore, exhibit, 

and make use of the Model “A” Ford vehicles (models 1928-1931) and all things pertaining to the historical 

information, and to promote the introduction of ideas and fellowship among its members.  

The Southside A’s Newsletter: 

The Southside A’s Newsletter is published monthly by the Southside A’s Model A organization, members of 

the Model “A” Restorers Club, and is distributed by the club’s members and selected others. Non-copyrighted 

materials contained herein may be reprinted if credited to The Southside A’s Newsletter.  Reprints of 

copyrighted articles must have the approval of the original author.  Views expressed herein do not necessarily 

reflect the views of the Southside A’s Board of Directors or the National Model “A” Restorers Club.  

 

mailto:modelarestorers@sbcglobal.net
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